MUR735100096

From: Christal Dennis Digitally signed by

To: "Chris Gober"; Kathryn Ross Christal Dennis

gcb_ « %1 Date: 2018.05.11
ubject: : 09:04:13 -04'00'

Date: Friday, May 11, 2018 9:02:00 AM o

Mr. Gober,

Your additional extension request is granted, your response is now due on or before May 17, 2018. |
will update the file accordingly. Please let me know if you have any other questions or concerns.
Enjoy your day.

Kind Regards,

Christal Dennis
Complaints Examination &
Legal Administration

(202) 694-1519

From: Chris Gober [mailto:cg@gobergroup.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 3:27 PM

To: Christal Dennis <CDennis@fec.gov>; Kathryn Ross <KRoss@fec.gov>
Cc: Troy McCurry <tm@gobergroup.com>

Subject: FW: MUR 7351

Importance: High

Ms. Dennis and Ms. Ross —

I, along with Troy McCurry (cc’d), represent Cruz for President and Bradley Knippa in MUR 7351.
Given that it did take some time for us to connect with Mr. Jordan (see email below), | am requesting
an additional extension until Friday, May 17 to file our clients’ response in this matter.

If one of you could let me know at your earliest convenience whether my request will be granted, |
would sincerely appreciate it. Thank you in advance.

Best regards,

Chris Gober | Managing Partner | The Gober Group
3595 RR 620 S, Suite 200 | Austin TX 78738

cg@gobergroup.com | 512.354.1783

View my one-page bio in printable PDF format here.

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
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confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, forwarding or distribution is prohibited. If you are not
the intended recipient, please contact the sender by e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

From: Jeff Jordan <jjordan@fec.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 2, 2018 11:30 AM
To: Troy McCurry <tm@gobergroup.com>
Cc: Christal Dennis <CDennis@fec.gov>
Subject: MUR 7351

Mr. McCurry:

| apologize, but | seem not to have received a voice message from you. | have been informed that
you want to discuss the identification of your client in this matter. You are welcome to call me again
or contact our main office line at 202-694-1650. | can tell you that we are firm in our decision and
that the best avenue at this point would be to raise any jurisdictional or procedural arguments up in
your response to the complaint.

Regards,

Jeff Jordan

Assistant General Counsel
(202) 694-1552
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